

Oregon's Voice for Long Term Care & Senior Housing

11740 SW 68th Parkway, Ste. 250 Portland, Oregon 97223 Office: 503.726.5260 Fax: 503.726.5259 www.ohca.com

March 11th, 2011

Earl Suttle Leadership Success International 9755 Dogwood Rd Suite 350 Roswell, GA 30075

Dear Earl:

Thank you very much for your participation in the Oregon Health Care Association Spring Expo Conference on Monday March 7th, 2011. I appreciate your time and willingness to share your professional experience and expertise with our audience. By all indications the Spring Expo was a success, due in large part to our excellent presentations. The attendees truly benefited from your participation in the event.

I have compiled the evaluations from your session & enclosed a copy for your review. We received many positive comments and the evaluations affirmed the overall satisfaction of the participants. Your session received an overall positive reception including some of the best scores & comments of the entire conference! Some comments shared:

"He was a terrific motivator"

"Very good choice for keynote speak"

"very interactive. Great way to start the day. I didn't expect to be engaged — I was pleasantly surprised!"

"I love how he engaged the audience and made it very interactive"

"Love his energy"

"He is awesome, energetic all the way"

Again, I appreciate your involvement in this OHCA event. I hope this was a positive experience for you & hope we have the opportunity to work together again in the future.

Sincerely,

Melodie King, CMP

Director of Education

Enclosure